
 
 

HB0004  Carrol County- County Commissioner Districts- Redistricting Plan 

 

 In May 2021, following the 2020 decennial census, the County Commissioners appointed a  
Redistricting Committee to examine Commissioner Districts based on the revised census. 
 
The Charge To The Committee 
 

 The Committee was charged with reviewing the five (5) existing Commissioner Districts in the 
County based on the 2020 Census date to ensure that the District continue to have a 
substantially equal population and preparing recommended revisions as necessary. 
Such recommendations are to be submitted by the Carroll County Legislative Delegation to the 
General Assembly by December 1, 2021. 
 
Process 
 

 The Committee welcomed and encouraged public attendance and participation at each of its six 
meetings that were held throughout the County.  All meetings of the Redistricting Committee 
were subject to the MD. Open Meetings Act and all communications, documents, etc. were 
subject to the MD. Public Information Act. 
 

 Changes were made with public hearings for public comments on the draft redistricting 
proposals. 
 

 The Committee Reviewed and Finalized the recommendations and at the October 18th final 
meeting.  Considering all of the feedback, the members of the Committee presented the 
Communities of Interest Map for adoption by the Carroll County Delegation. 

 


